
Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: William 

Water: Lenny 
Air: Jan 
Fire: Thomas 
 

 

Swimming commences on 

Tuesday 22nd April for our 

Fire class children.  

 

Parents please do not 

forget the children’s 

swimming shorts or 

costumes 

 

Let Your Light Shine Assembly 
 

 
 

Friday 23.05.2025 

9.10am 
Please bring any certificates from 

home. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Holiday events, clubs, 
camps and soccer 

coaching  
 

Please see attached flyers 
for various Easter events, 
clubs and camps available 

over the holidays as well as 
soccer coaching over at 
Astley Sports Village.  

 

 
 

  

 

       

  

 
 

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

      

             

 
 
           
       Summer Term After School  

     Clubs Are Now Available On        

                Parent Pay 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Summer 1 
 

 
New term begins 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
Term ends  

Friday 23rd May 2025 
 

 
 

Attendance this Week 

Target 97% 

 

Whole School: 92.51% 
 

Earth: 99.07% 
Water: 86.96 
Air: 96.46% 

Fire: 91.19% 
 

Coming Soon… 

VE DAY AFTERNOON TEA 

8th May 2025 

Complimentary Scone with 

 Jam and Cream  

(Beverages will be available to 

purchase)

 

See TLC’s attached party food 

menu for VE Day for our 

children… 

St Georges Day 

23rd April 
To celebrate St Georges day 

all children can come in 

their own clothes, wearing 

something red. Children 

who are members of 

Brownies, Rainbows etc 

can where their uniform. 

 
 

This week the 

children have 

had a busy 

week with 

lots of 

visitors, 

please see 

attached 

photos to see 

just what they 

have been up 

to… 
 



     

 

 

              

Winner’s of the Longdendale school 

competition with the Headteacher  

Mr Chiles 

The children had a great time when Neil from Reel Education came to school, they learned about the environment 

and played games too. Reel Education do offer ‘Fishing for Beginners’ courses if any of your children are interested 

then please contact the office. 



              

 

                             

                                               

   

A great day 

was had by all 

when the 

Usborne book 

fair was held at 

school. The 

children really 

enjoyed 

dressing up 

and showing 

off their 

costumes. 



 

 

  

 

 

 

The children have had a wonderful 

day on their last day of term 

completing their Bunny Hop to raise 

funds Willow Wood Hospice. 

 Thank you to all of our families for 

your sponsorship money, we will let 

you know how much you have 

raised after the Easter break.  

Well done everyone! 

 



            

            



   

                                                                                                                         

                  
 

 

 

       

            

 

 

 

 

    

                                           
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                

            

    
 
               
               
       

         

         

         

         

         

  

 

 

   

               
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


